Cash-strapped drivers need

support to implement new laws

F1+
EESSS
sEFENEE..

o
S B S
-
—

- E E -/
T
..Ilﬁnl!:lssan

&4 i h.'ui.
ol
~iiis

!
1
1

_—
.-a l‘_r
b
*

~ SETTP R .

—— .
FliliF E
.
L il |
.‘

GMB, the union for taxi and private hire drivers, says drivers on local authorities - on their
knees in the wake of the pandemic

- need support to implement new legislation.
Steve Garelick, GMB Regional Organiser, said:
"GMB supports any measure that will increase the safety of private hire drivers and the general public.

"But this legislation feels rushed, ill-timed and leaving it to local authorities to decide whether to use
CCTV smacks of passing the buck.
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https://www.gmb.org.uk/news/search?&issue=62
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/new-standards-to-improve-safety-for-taxi-and-private-hire-vehicle-passengers

"Ministers should provide clear, nationwide rules - along with funding necessary to implement the
safety measures.

"Drivers, business owners and councils are on their knees in the wake of the covid-19 pandemic and
need support to make implement these changes.”

Press office Member requiring help?
07958 156846 Click to contact your local GMB Region
press.office@gmb.org.uk info@gmb.org.uk
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